
From: Michael Behrendt 

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 11:30 AM 

To: Karen Edwards 

Subject: Dennison Road 

 

Karen, 

Please include this email in the folder.  At its meeting on April 23, 

2014, the  

Planning Board determined that the proposal to change the administrative 

office  

to a bedroom did not require site plan nor conditional use review because 

it was a  

bedroom in the past, it was being appended to an existing dwelling unit 

and thus  

would not increase the number of dwelling units on site, it would not 

affect the  

parking requirements, and there did not appear to be any issues to be 

reviewed. 

 

The dumpster will still be reviewed as a site plan. 

 

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

Town of Durham 

15 Newmarket Road 

Durham, New Hampshire  03824-2898 

(603) 868-8064 (phone) 

(603) 868-8033 (fax) 

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 

www.ci.durham.nh.us 

 

 


